
MICHIGAN STATE UNIVERSITY

DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS EAST LANSING, MICHIGAN 48824-1027

January 29, 2015

Professor Celso Doria
Universidade Federal de Santa Catarina (UFSC)
Departamento de Matemtica, CFM
Campus Universitrio, Trindade
Florianpolis-SC, Brasil
88040-900

Dear Professor Doria,

I am writing to officially extend an invitation to you to visit Michigan State University to
give a lecture during the week of March 16 – 21, 2015 following the Great Lakes Geometry
Conference (March 13 – 15).

I sincerely hope that you will be able to accept this invitation, and I look forward to
seeing you.

Sincerely yours,

Ronald Fintushel

University Distinguished Professor
of Mathematics


